
Joseph Montes <jrmontes@acquireus.com>

GM
Heather Killebrew <heatherjkillebrew@gmail.com> Wed, Apr 10, 2024 at 6:01 PM
To: Joseph Montes <jrmontes@acquireus.com>

The police told me that I needed to give you notice that I don’t want any contact from you. This is my notice. There’s no
reason for you to contact me ever again about anything. Thanks. Take care.

Sent from my iPhone
[Quoted text hidden]


